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Republic of .t‘!:tﬁﬁbi[inpiues
PBepartment of Education

Region VI — Western Visayas
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF CAPIZ

Division Advisory No. 3 0 1 | s. 2022
October 26, 2022
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd SDO Capiz officials,
personne/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.depedcapiz.ph)

Attached is the Local Circular No. 11 from GSP Capiz Council for a
CAGSCLA/DFA-SEC. Girl Scout Coordinators’ Meeting on November 12,
2022, 9:30 AM onwards at the GSP Hall, Roxas City.

For more information, please contact:

SHERRY ROVELL C. VILLAR
Council Executive

Girl Scout of the Philippines,
Capiz Council

Mobile No: 0912590949
Email: shevillar@gmail.com

Address: Banica, Roxas City
Contact Number: (036) 6518 456 / 0968 869 5867
Email Address: capiz@deped.gov.ph




& GIRL SCOUTS OF THE PHILIPPINES

VISAYAS REGION
CAPIZ COUNCIL :
ROXAS CITY DepEd SDO CAPIZ
OFFICE OF THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT

Local Circular No. 11 -
Series, 2022
October 19, 2022
TO : ALL DISTRICT SUPERVISORS, SECONDARY/ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

PRINCIPALS, HEADS OF PRIVATE/NATIONAL HIGH SCHOOL/TESDA/
CHED/CAGSCLA OFFICERS/DFA’S AND SEC.GS COORDINATORS

FROM : COUNCIL PRESIDENT

RE CAGSCLA/DFA-SEC. GIRL SCOUT COORDINATORS’ MEETING

SIR/MADAM:

We are pleased to inform you that the CAGSCLA/DFA-SEC. GIRL SCOUT
COORDINATORS’ MEETING will be held on SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 12, 2022 at 9:30
o'clock in the morning at the GSP-Hall, Roxas City.

Venue . CAGSCLA/DFA-SEC.GIRLSCOUT COORDINATORS’ MEETING
GSP Hall, Roxas City
Sponsors . AREA 2- PANAY, PANITAN, PILAR AND SEC.

SCHOOLS.
Time . 9:30 o'clock in the morning
Date . November 12, 2022

Participants : DFA, Secondary GS Coordinators and CAGSCLA Officers

Things to Bring :
- Escoda Fund Remittance
- Girl Scout Week Report with action pictures
- SMD/NES accounts
- DFA/Sec. Coordinator's Appointment

Thank you very much and we look forward to a 100% attendance.
Our warmest scouting wishes as always.

SEGUNDINA F. DOLLETE, Ed.D.

Council President
SFD/red



